
Brief updates on combatting destructive and unsustainable fishing 

practices in Saleh Bay, Indonesia 

 

1. Training on SMART Patrol was conducted in Saleh Bay on 18 July 2023, and 

attended by 29 participants from the provincial and district agencies, community 

surveillance groups, and NGOs. 

  

2. Program synchronization of the coordination forum for surveillance was conducted on 

20 July 2023, and attended by 35 participants from the navy, water police, provincial 

and district agencies, and NGOs. 

 

3. A meeting to evaluate regulations with village heads in Saleh Bay regarding the 

prevention and management of unsustainable fishing was conducted on 25 July 2023, 

and attended by 28 participants from the natural resources agency, provincial and 

district agencies, heads of villages in the Saleh Bay, and NGOs. 

  



4. Capacity building for the community surveillance groups in Saleh Bay was conducted 

regularly. 

  

5. Joint patrols were conducted regularly within Saleh Bay and surrounding areas. 

  

 

 


